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Community Education is fortunate to have the support 
of FLAS staff for Community Education programs. 
Whether they are teaching classes and activities, 
helping to spread the word about upcoming events or 
sharing spaces and equipment, we appreciate their 
partnership and support as we work to provide 
excellent opportunities for community members.

Here are just a few of the district staff who partnered with 
Youth Development & Enrichment Programs during the 
2017-2018 school year: 

Jake Matheson and Kyle Pagel served as co-directors 
of the Forest Lake Ranger Marching Band during the summer of 2017. This was a great opportunity to keep students 
involved in music during the summer months as well as increase the visibility of FLAS at local parades. We’re thrilled to 
have Jake back to direct again this summer! Jake also taught band lessons along with Crystal Biljan who taught piano 
lessons throughout the year. These lessons provided students a way to improve their skills in a one-on-one setting with their 
instructor.

Eleven district staff served as Track & Field coaches for 4-6th graders this spring. Due to the wonderful relationships with 
the students at their schools, those coaches were able to promote the opportunity, encourage students to participate and 
maybe try something new.  Many of the staff have coached for a number of years. Their knowledge and experience helped 
to ensure that practices and the track meet ran very smoothly. This spring’s track coaches include:   

Jennifer Larson - Lino Sara Stratton - FLE Emily Stegmeir - Scan
Bridget Sherwood - FLE Alicia Martineau - HS Kyle Fletcher - Col
Arinn DiSalvo - Linw Erik Overson - Col Dominick Mancini - Scan

Elementary Youth Development & Enrichment would also like to extend our appreciation to all staff who helped to spread 
the word about the new Archery - Intro class and the Youth Service Club. The success of those two new programs was due 
in part to district staff who helped promote the activities to interested students!
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Engaging people; enriching lives!


